Homedale School District #370

TO: Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal

DATE: May 2022

RE: Board of Trustees Report

Enroliment
5th-89
6th-89
7th-98
8th-116

Opera Idaho Performance
Opera Idaho performed April 14th for our students.

Teacher Appreciation
Our NJHS members treated our staff like royalty with a Disney theme for teacher

appreciation.

ISAT Testing
Early reporting is looking positive in many areas.




Grant Awarded- Rethink your Drink through Delta Dental

We wrote a grant to Delta Dental and were one of a few schools selected to receive
an installation of a water bottle filler station. We also receive water bottles for
students, tooth brush kits, and curriculum.

8th Grade Promotion
May 31st at 2:30 in the HMS Gym




